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Welcome Back!! 

It’s hard to believe that summer has come and gone. It sure felt 
short! The school administration, staff, and custodians deserve 
our thanks for a great job getting the building ready for the new 
school year. This year will be a great and we look forward to 
seeing you all.  

TCS PTO 

 

Ready, Get Set, Boo! 

It’s that time again! Thornton’s annual Halloween Party is set for Friday 
October 27th from 5:30 to 7:30 PM. We are bringing back the old traditions 
and rejuvenating the party! Get ready for a family tradition that includes 
lots of fun games, treats, and music for our princesses, superheroes, ghosts, 
and witches. There is a costume contest where children of all ages can 
share their creative Halloween costumes. Remember there is a family 
division for the costume contest too! Look for the flyer in early October. 

 

If you plan on attending the PTO Halloween Party, please send a bag o 
candy in with your child within the next few weeks. We will also be 
sending out a sign-up link for any volunteers and donations needed. PTO 
members will be busy stuffing candy and prizes into treat bags and game 
prize bags for the big night. Thank you!! 

 

Upcoming Events 

Wed 10/18 (5:30-6:30p) 

October Meeting at Thornton 
Public Library (May switch to 
Gym. Stay tuned!) 

Fri 10/27 (5:30-7:30p) 

Annual Halloween Party at 
TCS Gymnasium 

Mon 10/30 – Wed 11/22 

Wreath Fundraiser will be 
sent home with students 

 

Contact Information: 

Board Members: 
 
Amanda Goodwin- President 
Thorntoncs.pto@gmail.com 
 
Anita Ross- Vice President 
Vortex.ross97@gmail.com 
 
Briana Feather- Treasurer 
brianacd@gmail.com 
 
Brittany Sylvester- Secretary 
brittanysylvester@gmail.com  

 

http://www.tcspto.org/
mailto:Thorntoncs.pto@gmail.com
mailto:Vortex.ross97@gmail.com
mailto:brianacd@gmail.com
mailto:brittanysylvester@gmail.com


 

Past Events! 

National Night Out Booth! 

We spread the word about TCS PTO and rejuvenate our support! Thank 
you, Brittany Sylvester and boys, for helping run the show, and Briana 
Feather and kids for making the PTO Signs!! 

          

Kindergarten Orientation KinderKisses 

We provide a bag of kisses and a poem to help kindergarten parents 
celebrate their child entering school. Popsicles have also been provided on 
the playground for incoming kindergartners to welcome them to TCS.  

 

1st Day of School Popsicles 

To celebrate the first day of school the PTO provides popsicles for the whole 
school to enjoy! Shout out to Mrs. Ferro and Kassandra Campbell for helping 
open 180 popsicles. It was a great day and a cold ice popsicle was 
appreciated by everyone! 
 

 

 

 

Monthly Meetings 

2023/2024 Meetings 

September 20th 
October 18th 

November 8th (Changed from 
15th) 

December 20th 
January 17th 
February 21st 
March 20th 
April 17th 
May 15th 
June 19t 

TCS PTO Wishlist 

Looking for the following new 
or lightly used items. Please 
bring them into TCS main 

office.  

1. Halloween Decorations 
2. Halloween Candy 
3. Contest “Prizes” 
4. Chalk/Playground toys 
5. 5 Jump ropes/Hula Hoops 
6. 5 Playground balls 
7. Plastic Storage Totes 
8. Paper Plates and Cups 
9. Disposable Coffee Cups 
10. Napkins/Plastic Silverware 

 


